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Kiwanis Club of Kelowna – Summit

The Club presented the $1,000.00 Scholarship to Morgynn Johana Beselt 
at our Picnic in the Park. Morgynn has been accepted to Gustavson 
School of Business in Victoria and will be studying to obtain her Bachelor 
of Commerce. She provided us with a Thank you that quotes "I would like 
to extend my greatest thank you for your support of my University 
career. Your funding has greatly impacted by University experience in 
alleviating my stress of having to work and allowing me to put more focus 
on my studies. I am so appreciative of your support and generosity”.

Kiwanis Club of Sault Ste Marie

EC&C Governor Melford Clarke presented a $500 Foundation 
Youth Grant to the Newman Navy League Corps. The Kiwanis 
Club Past President Sue St Jules presented a $1000.00 cheque 
to the Corps.

This cadet corps is for children from ages of 9 years to 12 years 
of age. They have 32 cadets on parade this year, who will learn 
disciplines in Naval basics and life skills that will enable them to 
become future contributing members of our community.

It is also an honour for PP Sue St Jules of Kiwanis Club of Sault 
Ste Marie to be able to help provide funds to the Newman Navy 
League Corps, which was named after her late grandfather WTJ 
(Bill) Newman. He was commissioned from the British Navy in 
1920 to start a boy’s brigade in Sault Ste Marie and this corps 
will celebrate 100 years in 2020!

Kiwanis Club of Trail 

The Club donated $2,500 from a $10,000 pledge to the Kootenay 
Boundary Regional Hospital
Health Foundation's Emergency Department Campaign. This 
donation will support the Eye/Ear, Nose and Throat Minor 
Procedure Room in the new Emergency Department at KBRH.
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The Emergency Department sees over 16,000 patients a year. A 
$16.6 million expansion will triple the size of the existing department.

Kiwanis Club of Toronto

Members of the Kiwanis Club of Toronto, U of T Circle K, and 
Aktion Club and their families volunteered to clean-up the 
lakeshore and playground at Sunnyside Beach in Toronto’s west 
end as our Kiwanis International One Day service project. 

M erry Christm as/joyeux Noël

Kids Need Kiwanis
Les enfants ont Besoin de Kiwanis

Kiwanis Foundation of Canada
La Foundation Canadienne de Kiwanis
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